
BUSES 
A student who wishes to leave directly from a sporting event or excursion rather than 
returning to the College on the bus, needs to have a note from their parent/guardian. 
The teacher in charge of the activity must be notified before the activity commences. 
  
Under no circumstances are students to use the activities or sports buses as their own 
private transport service. 
 
Students wishing to travel on a different bus to their regular one must have permission 
from Organ’s Bus Company and countersigned by the Assistant to the Heads of School. 
 


